
Group Visits: 

About 20 students of class IV of  Swamiji Shishu Sadan, Barrackpore visited the Sangrahalaya on May 8, 2018. They 

were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya. After visiting the Sangrahalya one of the Teacher of the 

institution remarked “It’s really educative for the students. 

A group of ninety students (98) students of St. Augustine’s Day School, Barrackpore came to visit the Sangrahalaya 

on May 8, 2018. They were provided with a guided tour of the galleries and shown the documentary film on the role 

of Barrackpore in Indian Freedom Movement. After visiting the Sangrahalaya they remarked “It was a good 

experience for the students of our school”. 

   

 

   


